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Well done for all of your effort in your end of year tests at the moment! 
Remember to show resilience – keep trying even when things are difficult. 

We are nearly there!



You are very lucky to have some incredible and dedicated teachers at 
Debden! Make sure that you are thankful for them every day!



Well done to all of our Kingfishers children who have completed their Level 
1 and Level 2 Bikeability course!



The Ducklings pirates sailed down to Forest 
School today!



They walked the plank, dug for treasure 
and whittled pirate swords. 



Well done to all of the Ducklings for 
surviving the treacherous seas!
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Great job Lily and Hester!



Great job Anastasia, Ryan, Sammy and Florence!



Great job Alice and Peyton!
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Frogs have 
continued their 
learning on the 

layers of the 
rainforest and 
Amazon tribes.

Well done George!



Frogs have 
continued their 
learning on the 

layers of the 
rainforest and 
Amazon tribes.

Well done Belle!



A woman from 
the Yanomani 

tribe.  

Well done 
Amelia!
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Edward and Amelia’s writing.
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- Next Thursday (1st July) is Sports Day! Remember 
your PE kit, water bottle, hat, and suncream (if 
needed). It will be a house event – so remember to 
bring your ‘A Game’ to win points for your house!

- Next Friday is move up day for children in 
Reception, Year 2 and Year 4 – these children will 
be spending some time with their new teachers.

- Children in Reception and Year 1 will get to meet 
Mrs Hatch – a new teacher who is joining us next 
year. Miss Rowe will meet children in Years 4 and 5.




